
 
Dear Starfish Parents, 

Thank you for another lovely week with your special little ones. 

 
Here are a few little notes and reminders for next week: 

 Hats now must be worn by Kinder students while outside. 

 Swimming will be on Sunday. Please remember to send their towels and footwear. These are 
required in case of fire drill or emergency. 

 Ms. Tammara will be absent on Sunday for a PYP PD in Dubai. Ms. Riz will be well supported!  

 Please send your child to school on Sunday with a sock or two –We will be making sock puppets! 

 If any of you would still like a long KG2-4C class photograph, I have one extra on order. 
 

Enjoy your weekend!  
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